
Dear Representatives, 
COVID has changed how we communicate, interact, and participate in the public process, but one of the silver linings is the use of 
technology in public meetings. For many working moms like me, attending meetings in person is nearly impossible, but with Zoom 
and other platforms I can attend, or watch recordings later and stay more involved in decisions that impact everyday life for 
Oregonians. 

I urge you to please support HB2560 and make the requirement that meetings continue to be made available online a permanent 
part of positive civic engagement.

Thank you, 
Silvan Shawe
Hood River, OR 


